
August 30, 2019 
Sam Avery 
Avery and Sun Solar Installations 
795 Port Wooden Road 
Upton KY 42784 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort KY 40601 

Dear Members of the Public Service Commission: 

RECE~VED 

SEP 0 3 2019 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

As consumers and providers of solar energy in Kentucky, we ask that you 
evaluate solar and other forms of renewable energy on a total cost basis, that is, on a 
basis that includes external costs and avoided costs to the people of Kentucky. 
Avoided costs of solar and other renewables include: sulfur dioxide pollution, 
mercury pollution, and other forms of air pollution, black lung, asthma and other 
health costs, road maintenance, hazardous substance protection, stream pollution, 
and mine safety, and the societal costs of the continuing buildup of carbon dioxide in 
the atmosphere. 

We realize that this is a new role for the Public Service Commission and hope 
that you are willing to accept it. You are the state agency best positioned to begin 
the process of evaluating new forms of energy in relation to existing forms of 
energy. We know that you have the best interests in mind of the people of our state. 

In the near future, we will also ask you to consider allowing access to the 
electrical grid for all forms of energy on a total cost basis. 

Thank you for your consideration, and thank you for your continuing service 
in providing safe energy at the lowest possible price to the people of Kentucky. 

Sincerely, 
Sam Avery 




